Dear [Representative or Senator NAME]:
I am contacting you today about the Older Americans Act (OAA). The OAA is the backbone of federal aging policy, empowering us to live in our community as we age for as long as possible. 
[Share your own story here about OAA programs and benefits]
I have grave concerns regarding the Health and Human Services draft budget because it will dismantle and destroy the integration of the cost-effective aging programs and services under the OAA. Funding for senior meals would be reduced at a time when the need is growing rapidly. Programs that help people prevent falls and manage chronic conditions would be eliminated completely. Elder justice programs, including adult protective services, elder rights and the long-term care ombudsman program would be completely defunded. This is the wrong direction if we are serious in our country about living long, healthy, and independent lives in the most cost-effective ways. I urge you to take measures to keep the Older Americans Act intact and fully funded from within the Administration for Children and Families. Without this critical funding, older adults and caregivers will suffer and taxpayers will bear the burden of more expensive forms of care.

